
 



 
● Local community supports (Wellbeing Team can provide further information).  

Information regarding support options is available from the general office and will be advertised periodically in 

the College newsletter.  

The College understands that families may experience financial difficulties or hardship at times and may be 
unable to meet full or part payments requested. Families experiencing financial hardship are invited to contact 
the Accounts Receivable Officer to m

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/parent-payment/policy


 

PARENT PAYMENTS POLICY  
ONE PAGE OVERVIEW 

 

FREE INSTRUCTION 

¶ Schools provide students with free instruction and ensure students have free access to all 
items, activities and services that are used by the school to fulfil the requirements of the 
Curriculum. This includes the Victorian Curriculum F-10, the Victorian Certificate of Education 
(VCE) including the VCE Vocational Major and the Victorian Pathways Certificate. 

¶ Schools may invite parents to make a financial contribution to support the school. 

 

 

PARENT PAYMENT REQUESTS 
Schools can request contributions from parents under three categories:  


